
MEMORANDUM CITY/BOROUGH OF JUNEAU 
  155 South Seward Street, Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 
 

EMAILED MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
         TO: Renee Loree Date: January 11, 2024 

CBJ Purchasing Officer 
 
    FROM: Greg Smith   

Contract Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: POSTING NOTICE OF PROPOSERS 

Structural Engineering Services for the Mendenhall Wastewater 
Treatment Plant Sequential Batch Reactor Basins Condition Assessment  
(C3) RFP E24-224 

 
 
 
This memo is to give notice that no proposals were received for the subject project.  
 
 
c:  Proposers 
     Alan Steffert, CBJ Project Manager 

on behalf of


